LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Big Society Fund

NNDC's Big Society Fund offers grants of up to £15,000 to voluntary and community organisations based within North Norfolk, including town and parish councils and has been set up to help build strong communities across the district.

In 2012/2013, the Council gave a total of £400,000 to successful Big Society Fund applicants.

If you are involved in a community organisation and would like funding, please look at the details on the North Norfolk District Council website, or telephone 01263 516104
Senior Rail Pass Changes

North Norfolk District Council no longer sell Senior Railcards. 

Senior Railcards are available to all people aged 60 and over. If you have a Senior Railcard you will save 1/3 on standard and first class rail fares for a 12-month period for rail journeys at almost any time during the week and at weekends. A Senior Railcard costs £30 and on average each railcard holder saves £113 per year on rail travel.

National Rail is making changes so that when a train ticket is purchased using a railcard, it will be validated at the point of purchase by checking a central database. This means that all railcards will need to be purchased direct from National Rail.

You will no longer be able to buy or renew a Senior Railcard at North Norfolk District Council offices and will need to buy from other locations instead. Although this means you will no longer benefit from the discounted price that NNDC was able to offer on Senior Railcards, other discounts are available
For further information and terms and conditions on the National Rail Senior Railcard Scheme visit  http://www.senior-railcard.co.uk/.

Parish Council meetings are held on the first Tuesday of each month at 7.30pm in the Church Room. The agenda is published on the noticeboards on Bakers Arms Green and Johnson’s Street before the meeting. During the meeting, there is an opportunity for the public to comment on planning applications or any other items they wish to bring to the notice of the Council. Meetings are open to the public and you are most welcome to attend.
The next meeting will take place on July 1st 2014

Clerk: Jo Beardshaw, ludhamparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk.  01692 670787

